
BYHA Hockey Development Committee Meeting     4-13-15 

 

Present: Corey Rupp, Jackie Robertson, Tom Kuesel, Kurt Knott, Neil Huewe, Scott Anderson, 

Tony Mannausau, Wade Chiodo, Amber Fryklund, Bob Aitken, Brent Rud 

Absent: Jackie Robertson 

 Bob Aitken was present to bring forward a Twitter concern he saw regarding a BYHA 

member and HDC will be looking into it. 

 Discussed team projections again for upcoming season. Same projections that were 

discussed at March meeting as of now. 

 P&P changes – Discussion was around squirt splitting and desire to get to 4 teams to 

have A, B1 and two equal B teams. In order to get there next season would like need to 

move players from mites. Discussion came up if P&P should be reviewed but as of now 

HDC is not in favor of moving kids up and would use that as last resort with no other 

options. 

 Had discussion around coaches meeting. Wade shared his focus to get the older age 

group teaching consistent tactics and skills as the high school and plans to work closer 

to do so during the upcoming season. (I.E. every lumberjack should have it engrained in 

them young to go to the net hard) 

 Puck Shooting – Discussion around the puck shooting came up again and Brent is 

looking at web options again to get tracking going and promote it. 

 Shooting Area – Updates were asked on the shooting area. BCA board has developed 

potential plan to finish second sheet shell and shooting area starting in July. That is 

focus to get done at this time. 

 Next meeting May 11, 2015 6:30am - BCA 


